THE INDIAN COMMUNITY SCHOOL
KUWAIT

Tel: 25629583, 25659126, 25613260, 25623370 | Fax No: 25652308

Dear Parent,

Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Wednesday,
11™ September, 2019 on account of Onam.

Thanks and with best regards,

Dr. V. Binumon,
Principal 9/9/2019

Website: www.icsk-kw.com | Email: contact@icsk-kw.com



